
The Board of Education, ISD #162, Bagley, MN 
is soliciting bids for installation of a new 80%, 100 
gallon, 399 MBH natural gas water heater. The bid 
needs to include removal and disposal of the existing 
unit. For details and complete scope of work, contact 
Ron McCollum at 218-694-6184. Deadline is Aug 4th.
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Invitation to Bid


